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SEMINAR-WORKSHOP IN MATHEMATICS

The Philippine Science Consortium., PSC (formerly Luzon Science
Consortium), will hold a Seminar-Workshop in Mathematics on May 26-28, 2010 at
the Benguet University, La Trinidad, Benguet with the theme “Mathematics and
Mathematics Education: Their Role in the Environment”.

The objectives of the activity are to:

a. enrich mathematics education with methods and strategies that
will help mitigate environment problems;

b. update the participants with the recent researches in
mathematics and mathematics education; and

c. sustain environmental management through mathematics
education.

The participants are secondary and tertiary teachers in Mathematics and
graduate and undergraduate students majoring in Mathematics.

A registration fee of Three Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PhP3,500.00) will
be charged each participant which includes the privilege to attend sessions,
accommodation, snacks, meals, and seminar kit. A discounted fee of Three
Thousand Pesos (PhP3,000.00) will be charged each undergraduate student.

For more information, contact the Philippine Science Consortium at Don
Honorio Ventura Technological State University at telefax no.: (045) 900-0046; tel.
no.: (045) 900-00691; e-mail address: dhvcat_researchoffice@yahoo.com

D: Sally - seminar-workshop in mathematics
April 13, 2010



